City Attorney's Communication #2022-1100
September 21, 2022

TO: Anthony Alhashemi, Project Manager [
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Air Park Engineering Services

Pursuant to your memorandum dated September 7, 2022, Engineering Department Memorandum
No. 22-35, I have prepared and attached the following form of ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE
CONTRACTS FOR CONSULTING/PROFESSIONAL SERVICES
BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND KIMLEY-
HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC., AND HDR ENGINEERING,
INC. FOR AIR PARK CONSULTING SERVICES; PROVIDING
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

MARKE. B R’MAN
/jrm
l:cor/engr/2022-1100

Attachment

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.




